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NBCC Nickel Belt Coin Club        
www.nickelbeltcoinclub.com 

May 2024   Newsletter 
 

 

Meeting # 758 on Sunday May 19, 2024 
 will be held at  

The Calvin Presbyterian Church, 
 1114 Auger Ave, Sudbury,  

 
Doors will be open at 12:00 with the formal part of the meeting starting at 1:00 

 Trading Session to follow at about 1:30 and we should be finished by 3:00 
 

 

 
 
 
President's Message: 
 
Hello all members, we hope to see you all at the meeting.  
 
Elections will be held at this meeting, For the executive positions. 
 
For the meeting in June (Fathers Day) June 16th all members in attendance will have Sandwiches from Costco. 
 
You will also receive new Name tags with the new Logo  
  

 
 

Call Meeting to order 
Elections  
Executive reports 
New Business 
50/50 Draw 
Attendance Draw 
Trade Session 
 
  
 
 
 

 
Regards, Richard. 
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2023/2024 Executive team 
 
 

President – Richard White (705) 691-7777 
Vice President –  

Secretary – Brett Lalande 
Treasurer - Jerome Guenette (705) 507-3540 

Member at large – Manny Ranger 
Member at large – Barry Stone 
Webmaster – Jean Belanger 

Special Mention 
Auctioneer – Dave Bruce 

 


